
Rachel Smith <rachel.bacon@como.gov>

Canton Estates 
2 messages

hillrst@aol.com <hillrst@aol.com> Fri, Apr 2, 2021 at 10:55 AM
Reply-To: hillrst@aol.com
To: "rachel.bacon@como.gov" <rachel.bacon@como.gov>

Rachel,
Please forward this to the Planning and Zoning Commissioners.  Thanks for your efforts on my behalf.

Rob Hill 
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Rachel Smith <rachel.bacon@como.gov> Fri, Apr 2, 2021 at 11:21 AM
To: hillrst@aol.com

Hi Rob,

I want to confirm receipt of your email. Your comments will go to the Planning and Zoning Commission; comments are
thereafter provided to the City Council. 

Rachel 
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Rachel Smith, AICP, Senior Planner
City of Columbia - Community Development Department
701 E. Broadway 
Columbia, MO 65201
(573) 874-7682

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=e1d91877f4&view=att&th=178934bcb32f9d40&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
tel:(573)%20874-7246
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